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NC 115 & FAITH ROAD INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS C-5529 
 

TOWN OF MOORESVILLE 
Project No. 301-15-16 

 
April 14, 2022 

 
ADDENDUM No.3 

 
By this addendum, the Town of Mooresville is making the following changes to the 
project contract documents. 
 

1. RE-BID NC 115 & FAITH ROAD INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS C-5529 
 
- The Town did not receive the required minimum of three bids at the initial Bid 

Opening that was scheduled on April 14, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. 
- The project is being re-bid in accordance with North Carolina General 

Statutes. The extended bid opening will be April 21, 2022 at 10:00 a.m.at 
2523 Charlotte Highway, Mooresville, NC 28117. 

- The following attachment shall replace the original advertisement for bids (C-
5529 Advertisement 3-15-22) and shall be considered part of the Contract: 
C-5529 Advertisement 4-14-22 

 
 

This addendum must be recognized as Addendum No. 3 on the Bid. 
 
All other aspects of this contract shall remain unchanged.  

 
Jonathan Young, PE 
Town of Mooresville 


